
The following item was shipped with an incorrect filter in the box. 

Please inspect your inventory for the part number listed below.

If incorrect filters are identified, please dispose of them and submit a request for VDM credit.

Incorrect quantity: 252

PACKING ERROR NOTICE                                    397

NAPA Gold 9660: 
Incorrect filter in package.

Please call the NAPA Technical Hotline at (888) 681-3769 with any questions about this issue.

INCORRECT FILTER
(Spin-On Fuel)

CORRECT FILTER
(Cylindrical Air)


